
 
 

 

2 June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Class of 2030 
 
I hope you’re all doing well. I have some exciting news to share with you! 
 
Ahead of your Induction Day, I’m really pleased to introduce the people who will be looking after 
you when you join us at Wildern. 
 
Mr Brookes will be your Director of Progress and Achievement (DOPA) for Year 7, and 
Mx Kemp will be your Assistant Director of Progress and Achievement (ADOPA). 
 
They’re both really looking forward to meeting you and supporting you on your journey at Wildern. 
To help you get to know them a little better, they’ve recorded a short welcome video. You’ll find 
the links below!  
 
DOPA 
 
ADOPA  
 
I hope you had a lovely and restful May half term — we absolutely can’t wait to welcome you all 
on Induction Day! 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs K Thomas 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uaoDuuUbEF55bfYCcTgteOYXDAQW1YL4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uaoDuuUbEF55bfYCcTgteOYXDAQW1YL4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12kMk3ACrkAm8w5okHq_X-D4q0k4GLNcN/view?usp=gmail

